
Marshall County Sheriff’s Office 

Position 1 

The Marshall County Sheriff's Office will accept applications for the position of Deputy Sheriff in the 
Patrol Division. As it is to replace a Deputy that is retiring, all applications, retired officer, lateral 
transfers, and new applicants will be accepted. Applications will be accepted June 5th through June 
19th. at the Marshall County Sheriff's Office 52 Judicial Drive Benton, KY 42025. The Marshall 
County Sheriff's Office is an equal opportunity employer. If you have questions, please contact 
Sheriff Kevin Byars, or Major David Maddox during business hours.

Position 2-5 

The Marshall County Sheriff’s Office will be hiring in order to increase our presence in the Marshall 

County School system this coming year with additional School Resource Officers. The Sheriff’s Office will 

accept applications beginning June 12th, 2018 at 8:00 am and will continue to accept applications 

through 4:00pm on June 29th. Applications may be picked up at the Marshall County Sheriff’s Office at 

52 Judicial Drive in Benton. Applications along with resumes should be brought to the Marshall County 

Sheriff’s Office by hand or US mail by the 29th. Applicants may be “Deputy R” participants ( Retired ), 

lateral transfers from a Kentucky law enforcement agency ( or another state whose training is 

acceptable to the Kentucky Law Enforcement Council, or be a new hire. Applicants must be 21 years of 

age, have a high school diploma, and pass all Peace Officers Professional Standards testing and 

requirements. If you have any questions please contact Sheriff Byars or Major Maddox at the Sheriff’s 

Office during regular business Hours. The Marshall County Sheriff’s Office is an equal opportunity 

employer. 

--  

David Maddox, Major
Director of Operations / Grants Management
Marshall County Sheriff's Office
52 Judicial Drive
Benton, KY 42025
270-527-3112 
david.maddox@marshallcountyky.gov


